
 

 

 

 

 

        

 Joe McCullough's 1950 Chevrolet BelAir  

My 1950 Chevrolet BelAir was originally purchased by my parents as a gift for my 15th birthday.   

Soon after the purchase, my father and I replaced the two piece front window with a one piece window from a 1950 Olds, and the stock grill was replaced with one 

from a 1958 Buick.  Later that year, we installed a 265 Chevy motor, replacing the stock 216 motor.   
My father, Mack, was a car painter, so he and I mixed our own custom color and he painted it.   

This car was my driver until I graduated from college and got married and the car went into storage.   

The car stayed in storage until our last child graduated from high school, at which time the car started on a new journey of customization. 

 

Minutes of the January, 2014 Meeting 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President Bob Duffin at Chico's Pizza 

 
Thank you: to Juanita for making arrangements for our dinner meeting and the candy for each of us.  
 

Minutes: Accepted as published.  

Treasurer’s Repot: Checking account balance as of today's meeting $5,089.00. Bills paid: Cruizin' Magazine, April advertisement; $75.00 
for ad in Rotary Club BBCC basketball game. Need to pay Dale Roth $275.oo for first half of DJ work at Car Show. Paul moved and 
Nancy seconded we pay the bills.. Motion passed. 

Membership Dues are $15.00 and due now.  

Webmaster: Our web page has changed to moseslakeclassiccar.com If you have questions or problems logging in, please contact Paul. 

Old Business: - None 
 
New Business: Car Show 2014, will be on May 24th. Sign-up sheet being passed around for volunteer help. WE NEED YOU! First 
committee meeting will be on January 21st, 6PM at Library. All members’ welcome.  New ideas are always welcome. A discussion about 
other clubs not attending based on our not participation in the shows. 
 
Car of the month: Joe McCullough 
 
Next Meeting: February 1th 2014.. Location to be decided. 
 
50/50 drawing,$17.00 to Clay Crook. 
 

Meeting adjourned: 7:30PM 

 

Corrections:   

 You can now log onto our website address with either www.moseslakeclassiccarclub.org OR www.moseslakeclassiccarclub.com”. 

 Our next meeting is on February 13, 2014, NOT February 1. 

http://moseslakeclassiccar.com/
http://www.moseslakeclassiccarclub.org/
http://www.moseslakeclassiccarclub.com/

